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BY EMAIL  

March 7, 2022 

Peter Soules 
Chief Financial Officer 
Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. 
985 Industrial Rd. 
P.O. Box 699 
Prescott ON  NOE 1TO 
psoules@rslu.ca  

Dear Mr. Soules:  

Re: Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. (Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution) 
Application for 2022 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0056 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from Rideau St. Lawrence dated 
March 7, 2022, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of interrogatory 
responses from March 10, 2022, to March 17, 2022.  

The OEB grants Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution’s request for an extension. Rideau St. 
Lawrence Distribution shall file with the OEB and serve all parties, its responses to 
interrogatories submitted by OEB staff and intervenors by March 17, 2022. The dates 
for all other procedural steps in Procedural Order No. 1 remain unchanged.  

Yours truly, 

 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties  
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